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CONCORD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



2004 Concord Lane

District Heights, MD 20747
(301)817-0488 phone (301)817-0922 fax
Dr. Dana Doggett






           Mrs. Tracie Connelly
Principal







                 Assistant Principal
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Great news!!!  At our Concord Community meeting held on Tuesday, May 8, 2018, the parents voted on the proposal to changing our uniforms for the 2018 -2019 school year.  The students will be required to wear the following uniforms based on their grade level:

Pre-K – 3rd Grade

(Boys) Red polo shirt w/tan khaki bottoms, black shoes/sneakers.

(Girls) Red polo shirt and/or blouse w/tan khaki bottoms, black shoes/sneakers.

4th – 6th Grade

(Boys) Black polo shirt w/tan khaki bottoms, black shoes/sneakers.

(Girls) Black polo shirt and/or blouse w/tan khaki bottoms, black shoes/sneakers.
Please plan accordingly in order to purchase your child’s uniforms for next school year.  Attached with this letter is a coupon from the Kids for Less store for you to use.  Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you for your attention and cooperation.









Sincerely,

Dr. Dana Doggett









Principal

